
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
A Public Hearing of the Virginia Beach Board of Code Appeals will be held on Thursday, 
September 18, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. at 2403 Courthouse Drive, Municipal Center, Building 3, 
Virginia Beach, Virginia 23456.  
 
The was discussed: 
 

• Attendance 
• Vote on meeting minutes from April 3rd 
• Final vote on submitted Annual Report 
• Discuss/Vote on Bylaws 
• Discuss/Vote on remote participation & all-virtual public meetings 
• Open Discussion 

 
For information, please call the Planning Department at 757-385-4621. If you are hearing 
impaired, you can contact Virginia Relay at 711 for TDD service. 
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